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 HCS Services has completed the rough grading for the George Street Trail Extension.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 Our Honorary Councilmember of the Month for 

October is Adrienne Waddey. She is pictured 

here receiving her Honorary Councilmember 

Proclamation from Major Roseberry.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 Over the weekend, Tropical Storm Nate is expected to track across the northwest part of 

Georgia mainly late Sunday into early Monday. Although this landfall point is well to the 

west of estimates this time last night, forecasts still bring the cone of uncertainty through 

our NW portions later this weekend. This would bring winds that are less than sustained 

tropical storm force to the local area but still substantial with 20 to 25 mph and gusts 

to 30 to 40 mph possible. 

 

 

 


